
	

Do you love Shakespeare? Do you love acting and performing? Do you love competing and being able 
to compete against other high school students across the United States? 

Then this ESU Shakespeare Competition is for you! 

The Palm Springs High School Theatre Company is hosting… 

The ESU National Shakespeare Competition (School Level) 

On Monday January 25th, 2021 

via Google Drive or YouTube 

It is open for all PSHS students to compete! 

You must prepare a 10-20 line Shakespeare Monologue for the school competition found on the 
website: https://www.esuus.org/esu/programs/shakespeare_competition/ 

Two winners will be selected to compete at the regional desert branch level competition - date TBD! 

The winner of the Desert Branch Regional Competition then advances to the National Competition 
held in New York City at the Lincoln Center - due to COVD 19 this year’s competition will be held 

100% online! 

Want more information on this Competition? 

Email Mrs. Boylan at aboylan@psusd.us 

Dates to Remember: 
Submit Video Performance:  

MON. January 25th, 2021 via Google Drive with Mrs. Boylan or YouTube link


